Vickie Miller

From: David Overby

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 2:59 PM

To: Vickie Miller

Subject: FW: March for April 5K road closures

From: mrsms02 [mailto:mrsms02@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 1:11 PM

To: David Overby

Subject: March for April 5K road closures

David,

Per our conversation this morning I am sending you the road blocks/closures that Lt. Murphy informed me we
would need for the March for April 5k that is to be held Saturday, March 30, 2013. The 5k is a Fundraiser for
April Deloach who was diagnosed with Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia (ALL) in September 2012. She is a
principal at Camden Elementary in the Madison County School District. The time frame for the race will be
approximately 8am until 12pm. The roads we are requesting blocked are Sowell to Hwy 22 and Interstate to
Parkway. We will also need the North and South bound closed in front of Germantown High School during
those same hours. The race will begin and end at Germantown High School. The Sheriff's department is
working with us on everything. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Lauren Swanson
March for April 5K
Coordinator
769-798-2155



